Sent: 07 April 2021 16:28
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Gladstone House/Taco

Hi Dale,

Gladstone House is a building in close proximity to Wood Green underground station and the busy
thourofare of West Green High Road.

The property itself is on a very busy road near to the junction with West Green High Road and
Lordship Lane.

There are many retail premises in the locality as well as restaurants which hold late night
refreshment licenses.

As with any other inner London Borough, the area is susceptible to High levels of crime and
antisocial behaviour which are investigated by the police and local authority.

These types of offences can range from low level antisocial behaviour to theft from person or
violence related offences.

From police records, it does not appear to be offences that have been specific to Gladstone House.
The only representation that | can give for this proposed premises is that the late night refreshment
license operates to a time similar to other restaurants in the area. | do not believe that the premises
will increase crime or asb in the area as it will not be doing anything different to other similar
premises.

Regards

Phil
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From: Rachella Sinclair <

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 12:06:29 AM

To: licensing@haringey.gov.uk <licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; Clir Ahmet Peray
<Peray.Ahmet@haringey.gov.uk>; Cllr Iorahim Emine <Emine.lbrahim@haringey.gov.uk>; CllIr
Moyeed Khaled <khaled.moyeed@haringey.gov.uk>; WEST , Catherine

<catherine.west. mp@parliament.uk>

Subject: Objection to late night restaurant licence on residential street

To Haringey licensing:

This is an objection to the following application:
1-2 Gladstone House, High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 6JS (WK/493154)
Ward - Noel Park

Late Night Refreshment

Monday to Sunday 11pm to 12 Midnight
Hours open to the Public

Monday to Sunday 10.30am to 3am
Type of Premises -Restaurant

End Date - 26 April 2021

Licence Type New Application

Three AM is too late for a fast food restaurant to be open on a residential street. The noise,
litter and increased traffic will cause undue stress and reduced standard of living to the
residents living above an adjacent to the location.

The fact that Noel Park is an article 4 conservation area | increases the inappropriateness of
this type of late night business.

Sincerely,
Rachella Sinclair,
Chair, Noel Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee
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Sent: 12 April 2021 11:45
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Taco Bell planning application

To whom it may concern,
| am a resident in Noel Park and | wish to object to the following planning application:
HitH

Taco Bell
1-2 Gladstone House, High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 6JS
Ward - Noel Park

Late Night Refreshment
Monday to Sunday 11pm to 3am

Hours open to the Public
Monday to Sunday 10.30am to 3am

Type of Premises -Restaurant
End Date - 26 April 2021
Licence Type New Application

Hit#

The fact that this establishment is hoping to remain open until 3 am EVERY day is crazy and would
have a terrible impact on nearby residents, not to mention other residents in Noel Park —imagine all
those drunk, loud, shouty customers returning to their cars in the early hours of the morning every
day of the week. Furthermore, seeing as everybody seems to drive a car in Haringey, such a late
licence would mean an increase in (loud and pollutant) traffic in the area during the early hours of
the morning.

My details are as follows:

Jason Warner
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Sent: 11 April 2021 19:06
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection - Taco Bell - 1-2 Gladstone House, N22 6JD - (WK/493154)

Please note that this an objection to the above.

| am surprised to see yet another application for a late night licence. | do not see nor understand the
need. There are numerous issues around this and hopefully | can capture them all.

There are other premises which already have late night licences. It is a fact that these contribute to
the general level of anti social behaviour seen in Wood Green. The best example of this is the
nightclub. | have complained about the level of noise, litter and the number of people that linger
around after the club closes. Why is it that the residential properties have to suffer. It is very easy to
assume that a Taco Bell with a late night licence will continue to attract more people in the early
hours of the morning. This will be an additional to an already busy area.

It is not unreasonable to want to be able to sleep in your own home without constant noise
interruptions. You can take your pick: people sitting in their cars playing loud music; people lingering
around on the street shouting, singing; the fights and random acts of violence; people being sick or
taken ill; people urinating in the street; additional volume of traffic and people simply revving their
car engines. This is already a problem which you do not seem to take seriously at all.

Let’s remember a simple fact: Gladstone Avenue is a residential road. People live and sleep here.
While the other places which open late night are not directly on a residential road, this Taco Bell will
be. | cannot see how it is considered acceptable to want to add to the number of people in Wood
Green in the early hours of the morning.

The current parking restrictions stop at 10pm and anyone can park on the roads after this. Given the
location of the Taco Bell it is not hard to work out where everyone will park. Surely the council has
some form of requirement to protect the people living in the area from additional noisemakers.
Perhaps this is the time to introduce full parking restrictions with enforcement. I’'m sure this will net
a large amount of fines if the enforcement officers are capable in dealing with the frequent abuse
and threats of violence.

Perhaps it is worth mentioning that people now think it is ok to park on the pavements around the
proposed site for Taco Bell. This shows the level of respect that these people have for the laws and
that fact no one takes any action to correct this. The police and the council simply turn a blind eye to
this. Why do the residents have to put up with the issues that this causes.

For some reason, many people seem to use Gladstone Avenue as a meeting place to eat food and
talk. The time of the day is irrelevant. This happens with people in cars and people standing in the
street using people’s walls as some form of a table. Taco Bell will not help this as it will encourage
more people to eat their food on the streets in the early hours of the morning. Again Gladstone
Avenue is supposed to be a residential road.

I’'m pretty sure that you have received numerous complaints about rats and foxes living in the area.
Having another source of food for these animals will only increase their numbers. Very few people

take their food away. Most seem to eat in the surrounding area and the most convenient place for

their rubbish is the pavement. Please explain how you plan to tackle the vermin and especially the

rat issue that seems to be growing.
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As | have just mentioned very few people use bins or take their food away with them. The road or
pavement is the most convenient place. It is a simple assumption that the litter and food waste will
get even worse. Again residents are the ones who have to suffer from this.

| do not understand the need to have a Taco Bell with a licence opening every day of the week until
3am. There are already several places which open late and the level and variety of anti-social
behaviour is intolerable. An additional licence can only add to the problem. This is a residential road
which makes this application different. The residents have to endure the problems caused by these
licences. Perhaps you could review this every night for a month and then go and start your day job at
the normal time. Perhaps you might actually appreciate the position of the residents. Is it
unreasonable to want to try and get some sleep. Even during the lockdown Gladstone Avenue
remains exceptionally busy. With lockdown coming to an end this can only get worse.

| cannot understand the need for another place which sells food and alcohol until 3 am every day of
the week. There are already plenty of other places to which meet this requirement. The nightclub
had to address the issue of people lingering after they closed. From experience the people will not
leave the area after Taco Bell has closed and will continue with their anti social behaviour.

The reasons to object are numerous: this is a residential road; litter; noise; vermin; increased traffic;
more pressure on parking; car revving: slamming of car doors: random car alarms going off: violence;
urinating; being sick; loud music; shouting; lingering around after closing etc. There are few positive
aspects to the proposal other than the concept of simple commercial profit. This is at the expense of
quality of life for residents which must surely be a higher priority for the council in its consideration
of the application, rather than simply ignored. There is simply no need for Taco Bell or any other fast
food chain, to be open 16.5 hours every day, 7 days a week. This application is totally unacceptable
for every reason stated. | OBJECT to this application.

Ms Ozlem Yenidunya



